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What has been happening this week?  

 In English… We have started our new book and made predictions  about the story and characters. We 

know already that, Noi is a little boy who lives by the sea.  

 In Maths…The children have been learning to tell the time, exploring o’clock and half past using an ana-

logue clock.  

In RE…  This week, we explored Islamic Art by designing a tile inspired by geometric patterns and con-

trasting colours.  

In History… The children made a postcard from a seaside holiday place.  

In Geography … The children had an insightful discussion about “What is sand?” and after, we had an 

investigation in class , looking at real  sand from a local beach. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Maria, has been chosen this week for always making a good choice in class, show-

ing all the schools values and independently doing her work. 

Work on the Wall - Year 1/2, Staley and Zac, they created a stunning piece of artwork inspired by Islamic 

tiles. Stanley took a lot of care colouring the lines and making a pattern. Zac, used bright colours to make 

his design come alive. Well done boys! 

  

Reminders & Messages  

 

 Monday 30th June: Minnis Run – please meet at the shop for 8:45am and children need to be in PE 

kit. 

Tuesday 1st July: Sports Day – please join us from 1pm for a 1:15pm start. Children need to wear 

their house colour t-shirts or plain white and a hat. 

Thursday 3rd July: Transition morning – meet their new teacher  

 


